Janet Bartlett
Woodstock

As a Maine resident I value removing homeschooling from the language for LD1343
and LD1426.

Homeschooling and state funded schooling are separate and should remain that way.
The financial burden for homeschooling should not be imposed on others. Keeping
this separation is important to maintain homeschooling freedoms and to protect them.

In gratitude.



